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Attendance
Thank you for your continued support in ensuring that your children have good attendance
and punctuality.  This is vitally important to ensure your children have the best education
and make exceptional progress.
Whole school attendance to date is: 94.5%

There are still a small number of parents who are not contacting school when their children
are absent.  Can we please remind you to email attendance@denbighps.org.uk or to
telephone the office, by 8:30am where possible, with the child's name, class and reason
for absence.  We ask that all non-urgent medical appointments are arranged outside of
school time.  For those emergency appointments within school time, medical evidence
must be received and children are expected to attend school before/after their
appointment.

There are an increasing number of parents collecting their children early from school.  As
well as interfering with significant learning time, we do not always have the capacity to
collect children from the other side of school.  Can we ask that you collect your children at
the usual time and door at the end of the school day.  Thank you in advance.

Hutchison Meals
If your child has any special dietary requirements/allergies please contact the school
office. We ask that you please update the Hutchison website and complete the Hutchison
catering form. Forms are available from the school office.
Can you please make sure your child's meal is ordered for the week ahead.
If you must order on the day we ask this is done before 8:55am. We also ask that if your
child is off school their meal is cancelled each day.



Uniform
Thank you for sending your children to school looking smart and in the correct uniform.
Please make sure that all your child's school uniforms are labelled with your child's name
and class. When sending your child in with gloves, scarves and hats please make sure
they are labelled with names/class.
Jewellery - We ask that children not wear jewellery in school.
However if ears are pierced, one pair of very small studs may be worn.
We also ask that children do not have nail extensions during term time.
Water Bottle - Please send your child into school with a water bottle each day.
We have a range of uniform items in the school office foyer. Please help yourself to any
spare bits you may need.

Dogs on school premisses
Dogs are not allowed on school grounds at any time.
This also includes being carried. Thank You

Safeguarding
This month our Safeguarding focus is 'Safeguarding in the Community'. Please click the
link below to register for a free parent webinar on 'County Lines in the North East'.  If you
have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact either Mr Holt, Mrs Bird or Mrs
Young.
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/county-lines-in-the-north-east-free-parent-webinar-tickets-51
9160822997?aff=ebdsoporgprofile

Year Group Information
For more information on what your children have been up to this term please visit
https://denbighps.org.uk/news/ for all the class information.

Strike Action
There are three possible strike days planned that could affect schools in this area and
they are:

● Tuesday 28 February 2023
● Wednesday 15 March 2023
● Thursday 16 March 2023

The NEU has posted a document for parents and carers that explains their reason for
taking strike action. It can be found at https://neu.org.uk/media/24511/view

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/t4o0C1XkUEwR0lFp0hv2?domain=eventbrite.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/t4o0C1XkUEwR0lFp0hv2?domain=eventbrite.com
https://denbighps.org.uk/news/
https://neu.org.uk/media/24511/view


If the strike action goes ahead we could be affected. If this happens we will let you know
at the earliest opportunity. Thank you for your patience and continued support.

Poppy Appeal

We raised a whopping £129.19 Thank you all so much! Without your donations the
Royal British Legion would be unable to continue their vital welfare and benevolent
work.

Dates For Your Diary

Back to school Monday 27th February 2023

World Book Day
Children are invited to come into school dressed in their pyjamas as our theme this year
is 'bedtime stories'.



Parent Consultation Year 4 & Year 5 Monday 6th March 2023
1pm-5pm

Parent Consultation Year 1 & Year 2 Tuesday 7th March 2023
1pm-5pm

Parent Consultation Reception Tuesday 7th March 2023
1pm-5pm

Parent Consultation Year 3 Thursday 9th March 2023
1pm-5pm

France Ski Trip Year 5 & Year 6 Saturday 11th March 2023
- Saturday 18th March
2023

Comic Relief None Uniform Day Friday 17th March

Book Look Year 1 & Year 2 Monday 27th March 2023

Book Look Year 3 & Year 4 Tuesday 28th March 2023

Book Look Year 5 & Year 5 Wednesday 29th March
2023

Easter Egg Competition Eggs In School For
Judging Thursday 30th March 2023

Stay and Play Nursery Monday 27th March 2023



Hope you have a wonderful fun filled week off and we look forward to
seeing you all next half term !


